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2017- 2018  Officers 

   

Commodore 

Mike Gaff 

Phone (443) 682-1785 

mikeagaff@yahoo.com 

   

Vice Commodore 

Kim Ryan 

Phone (410) 258-2642 

kryan@ledistributing.com 

 

Rear Commodore 

Luigi Toto 

Phone (610)742-3708 

ilvinaio1250@gmail.com 

  

Fleet Captain 

 

  

  
  

Message from Commodore Mike Gaff 

Brrrrrr...the cold has made its way in. 
Thank you to all who came out for the 
winterization work party on Saturday. I 
want also thank PC Lenny and 
Dockmaster John for returning on 
Sunday to winterize the waterlines. 

 

First Lady Stephanie, Junior Princess 
Katie and I have been busy representing 
Red Eye Yacht Club around the Bay. 

 

I look forward to seeing everyone at our December General 
Membership Meeting that is traditionally our Christmas Party. 

 

I believe the following day, December 9, PC Jerry Selig is 
cooking his famous steaks and PC Ken Zeisloft will provide 
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Randy Hamilton 

Phone (443) 632-4031 

ronham92@yahoo.com 

 

Recording Secretary 

Maureen Tinker 

Phone (410) 608-5840 

Maureen.E.Tinker@usps.gov 

     

Corresponding Secretary 

Cheryl Phelps 

Phone (443) 375-2361 

captcheri@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer 

Karen Frey 

Phone (717) 334-3606 

kfrey1@comcast.net 

 

Past Commodore 

Lenny Long, Jr 

Phone (443) 829-9964 

lenlongjr@gmail.com 

   

Entertainment Officer 

Erni Heiser 

Phone (410) 404-4066 

dwheiser@verizon.net 

  

Bar Chairmen 

Bob Carr  

Phone (443) 253-5739 

wildonetrucker@yahoo.com 

 

Mark Vahlkamp  

Phone (410) 365-5714 

Lidarman@verizon.net 

 

Membership Chairperson 

Ken Zeisloft 

Phone (717) 334-3606 

kzeisloft@comcast.net 

 

the karaoke tunes. I hope many of you can attend.  

 

The Holiday Season will be here before you know, so Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year! 

  

Message from Vice Commodore Kim Ryan 

First, I would like to thank everyone who 
gave their time and assistance at the 
work party.  A special thank you to IPC 
Lenny Long and John Snyder who 
returned the next day to finish the 
winterization of the piers since mother 
nature was not cooperating with our plans.  Our clubhouse 
has been decorated and is ready for our pot luck dinner and 
meeting on Dec. 8.  Please bring a dish to share.  

  

Again this year, we will have lunch with Santa on Dec. 10 for 
the kids.  RSVP to Robyn 443-416-8938.  I look forward to 
seeing everyone on the 8th. 

  

Message from Rear Commodore Luigi Toto 

Well winter has arrived. I hope everyone 
has their boat winterized. All the water 
lines have been winterized and Ice eaters 
have been put in place. I want to thank 
everyone who helped winterize the lines 
and putting the ice eaters down. I could not 
have done it without you. Thanks guys. I 
want to thank Jerry for tagging where all 
the ice eaters go and all the house electric 
where they're at, it couldn't have been done without your 
help, Jerry thank you. November 9th dinner went well 
everybody had enough to eat. Next meeting I don't know if I 
can make the next meeting I'll be starting my diet for the 
iodine radiation pill hope to see everyone back at the club 
soon. 
 

  

Message from F/Captain Randy 
Hamilton 

 

Hopefully I will be seeing many of you at the 
steak dinner or breakfast with Santa, but I 
just want to wish everyone a safe and happy 
holiday season. If your boat is still in the 
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  Entertainment Coordinator 

Erni Heiser 

Phone (410) 404-4066 

dwheiser@verizon.net 

   

Health & Welfare 

Cathy Delorenzo 

Phone (410) 844-0747 

cathydelorenzo90123@gmail.com 

 

Board Chairperson 

JJ Troiani 

Phone (302) 593-7025 

 jtroiani4@aol.com 

 REYC EVENTS 
  

Reminder... 
The Bar is always open to 
members during private 

parties. 
  

--------------------------------- 
  

How do I reserve the clubhouse 
for a private gathering? 

 
Contact Erni Heiser 

 
Rental Agreement  

New Members 

Welcome! 
  

ATTENTION  

 General Membership 
Meetings are held the 
second Friday of each 

month. 
  

The next Meeting Date is:  
Fri, Dec 8, 2017 

Dinner at 6:30 pm 
 

water, please make sure all your lines are in good shape so 
we can minimize the possibility of them breaking. Thank you 

 

  

Note to everyone. 

 

I would like to thank everyone for their beautiful 
cards, thoughts and prayers on my recent 

loss.  Red Eye is my extended family and this just 
showed me how wonderful of a family it is.  Thank 

you again. 

 

Erni Heiser 

dwheiser@verizon.net 

  

Message from Joan Anderson Chaplain 

Heavenly Father, 

 

     Father, as we prepare for Your Son's Birthday I thought it 
was time we started thinking a little bit more about living 
and I came across this little poem that I thought could vey 
well serve as a prayer: 

       LIVE EVERY DAY     

                      

Spend every day as if it were you last. 

The secret of life truly must be 

Live each day to the fullest and not for what it might be. 

 Take time for the things you never can do. 

  Open your heart and let all the love flow through 

  Close your eyes to anxiety, anger and pain 

      Know God gives you Strength to start over again. 

     See the smile of a friend - let it heal every fear 

    Reach out and touch, watching fear disappear. 

     For if in one day you can seek and believe 

     Your happiness lies in your ability to receive 

     And one day of sunshine dark clouds disappear 

      If you can brighten each day , you can have a good year 

    So walk with the Lord, make each day special you'll see 

      There will be no room for sadness for what "ought" to be   
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 Everyone bring a 
dish 

 
  

SEE BELOW FOR MEETNG 
NIGHT DINNER... 

Menu 

  

TBD 

  
We are currently looking for a 
"Mystery Chef" for our Friday 

Night Dinners. If you are 
interested, please contact Erni 

Heiser 

 

Work Hours 

As of 11/24/17 

Click to open  

Health & Welfare 
   

Cathy Delorenzo 
(443) 554-0531 

cathydelorenzo90123@gmail.com  

 
   

Health & Welfare: 
  
  

If you know someone who 
needs a cheer from the club, 

please let me know. Nothing is 
better when you are feeling 
down to get some attention. 

 

************************************ 

 

Club Apparel for Sale: 
 

 

GET YOUR RED EYE 

GEAR HERE 

 

Tell someone you love them and how important they are to 
you, take a child by the hand and lead them. 

             Live, love, laugh and above all 
"BELIEVE"!          Amen     

 

  

Health & Welfare  

 

Continued get well wishes for:  

Maureen Tinker, Luigi Toto, Don Gortowski, Stan Berkowitz, 
and 

Ray Witmer.Although improving, 

it's a slow process and get well wishes and prayers are always 

welcomed. 

 

Cathy Delorenzo 

  

Board of Governors ("The Club") 

Changes !!! 
 

The board meeting day of the week has been changed 
from Thursday to Friday from Oct to March. The rest of the 
year they will remain on Thursday night. Check the 
newsletter each month if you are uncertain. The time will 
remain at 7 pm. 

 

Next board meeting is Friday, Dec 29, 
2017 at 7:00 pm. We will meet at Red Eye Yacht Club. 

  
The board meets on the 4th Friday of the month from 
October to March and April to Sept on Thursday at 7 pm. All 
Members are welcome to attend these meetings. If you want 
to address anything at the meeting, please notify the board 7 
days ahead of time so it can be put on the agenda. 
  

  

Board of Directors ("The Holding Company") 

Chairperson, JJ Troiani 
Vice Chairperson, PC Jerry Selig 
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I am now taking orders 

for REYC shirts, hats, 

jackets, anything you 

would like to order to 

show your RED EYE 

YACHT CLUB support. 

  

When ordering, please 

use the catalog on top 

of display case and 

contact: 

 

  

STEVE ROCKEL 

443-904-6317 

trockel@tthlaw.com 

 

Quick Links... 

REYC website 

REYC on Facebook 

REYC on Twitter 

  

Check out our website 

Suggestions! 
  

Some members have 

expressed an interest in 

having more social events 

at the clubhouse.   

Rec. Secretary, PC Bill Hill 

Treasurer, Steve Culhane 

Director, PC Ken Zeisloft 
Director, PC Bob Carr 
Director, Bill Freburger 

Director, Bob Guilday 

Director, PC Steve Rockel 

The board meets on Slip Assignment Day on the  
2nd Sunday of February, and as needed throughout the 
year.  

  

Chesapeake Commodores Club Report 

Jerry Selig -3 CCC's Flier 

CCC is now taking single occupancy reservations 
for the CCC 

ball in January. 

 

Room assignments for the CCC ball in January 
will happen in early November. Please make 
your reservations by the end of October to 
increase your odds of getting a room suitable to 
your needs. See ball flyer for weekend 
particulars. 

 
Jerry 

Click to view Power point of Flier 

 

  

Bar Report 
Bar Committee:    
C0-chairs, Bob Carr and Mark Vahlkamp. 
  
If you want to work the bar to get hours please contact 
Mark. 

  

  

Nominations Committee 

 2017 - 2018  
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If you have any ideas on 

what events you'd like to 

see take place at the club, 

please contact Cheryl  

captcheri@gmail.com 
 

  
 

 

   

Chairman:  Ken Zeisloft 

P/C Steve Rockel 

P/C Liz Selig 

P/C Terry Edgell 

Frank D'Ercole 

 

 

  

 Board members for 2017 - 2018  

 
Commodore Len Long Jr. 
PC Steve Rockel  (2) 

PC Bob Carr    (1) 

PC Jerry Selig   (2)  

Erni Heiser      (2 

Justin Rockel   (1) 
Mike Delamar   (2) 
Rick Rickerds   (1) 
Mike Scherer   (1) 

  

Membership Committee:  Chairman, PC Ken Zeisloft 

 No report 

 

  

Facilities Committee: 

Mike Delamor  

  

By-Laws Committee: 

 PC Steve Rockel, PC Jerry Selig, Rick Richards 

 

  
 

Flyers & Attachments 

Work Hours 

 

Editors Comments 

If there is anything you want added in future editions, please 
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email me to let me know. You need to have the articles to 
me by the board meeting date which is the forth Thursday of 
the month. 

 

As you can see, I took a lot of things out of the newsletter 
that many people have requested in the past. If you ever 
need to see the information or want me to add it back in, 
please let me know.  

I 

Also, if your profile information changes, please let me know. 

   

Sincerely, 

   

Cheryl Phelps  
Phone (443) 375-2361 
captcheri@gmail.com 
Red Eye Yacht Club 

 
   

 

  

 

Red Eye Yacht Club, 2222 Poplar Road, Essex, MD 21221 
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